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Letter of Guarantee – Customer 
 

Dear Customer, 

 

 

FGF certifies that the articles comprising each shipment per delivery made hereafter is guaranteed as 

of the date of such shipment, to be on such date; 1. Not adulterated or misbranded with in the all 

applicable regulations, 2. Not an article which may not be introduced into commerce by the same act, 

and 3. Not in violation of the regulations of any other government authority, 4.Meets the Food Safety 

Modernization Act (FSMA) requirement that all suppliers of food, chemicals and packaging are 

produced with due care and free from Radiological hazards (21 CFR 117.130), including becoming 

contaminated from accidental release of radiation or through the manufacturing process, 5. All our 

facilities that manufacture, process, pack and hold food for human consumption in the United States, 

meets the Public Health Security and Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002 (“the 

Bioterrorism Act”), including FDA Facility Registration. All our facilities FDA Registrations were renewed 

on or before December 31, 2020 and are in effect through December 31, 2022. Registration numbers 

are considered as being confidential and protected against disclosure under the law.    

 

 

FGF is committed to the safety and quality of our products. All our facilities are in good compliance 

standing with all CFIA (Canadian Food Inspection Agency) regulations, including the Safe Food 

for Canadian Regulations (SFCR). As per CFIA regulations, food safety plans are in use and 

operational. They are reassessed on an annual basis or sooner if significant changes occur. All 

products and materials are manufactured, stored and transported under conditions which prevent 

contamination or deterioration of our products; and are in accordance with all rules and regulations as 

set by CFIA. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christa Lovelock 

VP Quality and Food Safety 

 

 


